
PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF NASHUA

Availability of DRAFT Consolidated Annual Performance 
Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the City of Nashua’s HUD 

Entitlement Programs

The City of Nashua has prepared an Annual Performance Report 
on the Community Development Block Grant; HOME Investment 
Partnership Program; and other actions described in the current 
Consolidated Plan for the period July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021 
(FY21) as required by the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development.  

The draft report will be available for a 15-day public comment 
period beginning September 15, 2021.   The CAPER is available for 
review on the City’s website, www.nashuanh.gov, Urban Programs 
Department page.  E-mailed or hard copies are also available by 
request. The Draft Plan is subject to change and final approval by 
HUD. Please email schenac@nashuanh.gov or call 603-589-3085 
to request an electronic or printed copy.

Public comment will be accepted until 4:00 pm, September 29, 
2021. All comments must be in writing, emailed to urbanprograms@
nashuanh.gov. If you are unable to email comments, please call 
603-589-3085 for accommodations.


